
TOWN OF SEAGROVE

Public Hearing Minutes June 4th, 2019

2019-2020 ProPosed Budget

The public hearing was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Mayor Fernandez. Those present were Mayor
pro-iem Cindy Neef, Commissioners Sandra Walker, Commissioner Ed Walker.

Absent were Commissioner Pam Allen and Commissioner Jason Auman'

The purpose of this meeting is to give the public an opportunityto give theirthoughts and concern about

the proposed 2019-2A20 Budget.

David Auman requested that the Town budget enough money to get the Train Depot usable.

Commissioner Sandra Walker made a motion to close the Public Hearing and Commissioner Ed Walker

znd the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Mayor Pro Tem Cindy Neef made a motion to go intoRegular Session and

Commissioner JasonAuman 2nd the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

TOWN OF SEAGROVE

Eleanor Roberts, Town Clerk


